

## THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY Appleton, Wisconsin

October 22, 1952

Dear Professor Haldeman:

I have your very nice letter of October 18 giving me the times of the trains to Galesburg and enclosing the confirmation of reservation. I appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Just as soon as I know specifically what my plans are, I will advise you. It is barely possible I will drive down so as to have a car available.

In the meantime I am glad to know that you have five additional colleges planning to send representatives. I have been at both St. Olaf and Carleton within the last two weeks and find considerable interest in your program at both of these schools.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

Harry F. Lewis

Dean

Professor W. S. Haldeman Monmouth College Department of Chemistry Monmouth, Illinois